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The Provincial Unsolved Homicide Unit has been involved in the investigation of the
homicide of two 13 year old boys in Stanley Park, Vancouver, B.C.

The boys were originally reported missing from Burnaby, B.C. in December 1989, and the
skull of one of the victims was found in Stanley Park in Jaly 1990.

Eventually the skull of the other boy was also discoversd.

As both skulls were found within 2 relatively close geographic area, a concentrated search was
organized in an attempt to locate {he remainder of the vichims bones.

Ms. C. Dorhan and several of ber associates involved in Northwest Bleodhounds volunteered |

their services and provided the investigators with additiopal arcas 1o be examined. The
enthusiasm and professionalism displayed by Northwest Bloodhounds was greatly appreciated.

Sgt. Brian Honeybourn
Tnsolved Homicide Unit
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